
16 FEB 2014

TODAY

 8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative Worship            Ross Mackinnon
Interactive           Rev Neil Peters / Belinda Clear
Traditional - Communion         Rev Neil Peters
Family Worship           Belinda Clear
Bring a Plate Meal          Alanee Hearnshaw 

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 23

Today’s 9.15am and 11am services are being recorded

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative Worship     Rev Neil Peters / Ross Mackinnon
Interactive    Alanee Hearnshaw
Traditional    Rev Neil Peters
Family worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 16

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office: Mon, Wed - Fri: 9am - 5pm
Tues: 10.30am - 2.30pm

(Except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev Neil Peters - Minister of the Word
9561 3031 - npeters@iinet.net.au 

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167 - madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342 - alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
0400 559 423 - baclear@bigpond.com

Epiphany 7

Epiphany 6

Leviticus 19:1-2, 9-18; Psalm 119:33-40; 1 Corinthians 3:10-11, 16-23; Matthew 5:38-48

Deuteronomy 30:15-20; Psalm 119:1-8; 1 Corinthians 3:1-9; Matthew 5:21-37

Secondhand Book Sale - Saturday 1 March - 8.30am to 1pm
A delicious Devonshire Tea will be available to refresh after your 
browsing
To make this event a great success, we need plenty of books to sell. 
Donations of books welcomed at the Church from February 24, or see 
Sue Morgan (ph 9560 8024).

Welcome to Glen Waverley Uniting Church which is a faithful, 
Christ-centred community that meets God and shares that unconditional 
love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N
Potty Helpers Required - Saturday 22 February - 10.30am - 12pm
Glen Waverley Uniting Church will shortly be holding its magnificent 
Book Fair. In order to offer biodynamic  pot  plants, as an 
additional  fundraiser, we need   10 willing helpers to pot-up 
plants between 10.30am and 12pm on Saturday 22 Feb. If you are able to 
assist with this vital work, and assist with the accelerated replenishment 
of the Ozone Layer through simultaneous hyper-carbon sequestration, 
please record your name with Heather in the Office of your availability. 
You may also save the planet and no previous experience necessary. 

To all OPEN PLATE GIVERS
The Giving Recording Committee acknowledges with much gratitude 
your personal gift through the Open Plate for the work of our church 
and is very much appreciated.
You may like to consider changing to either the envelope system or the 
Direct Debit system which allow you to make regular gifts.
The Direct Debit system means no need for envelopes or cash, regular 
donations are assured and a reduced workload on the Finance Stewards.
Currently we have 226 active pledge contributors - 97 using Direct Debit 
and 129 through the envelope system.
Should you wish to swap to either of these systems, please contact the 
Recorder, Ken Hutchinson on 9884 4002.
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What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, P-Playground, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 17 February     
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.30 am Leisure Time  R1 Enq: Margaret Fraser 9803 7653 
7.30 pm Careful Kitchen Crew R1 Enq: Yan Emms 0419 365 913
7.30 pm Meditation  O Enq: Graeme or Bobbie 9803 0379
7.30 pm Mandarin Bible Study R4 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053 
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Tuesday 18 February   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580 
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373

Wednesday 19 February   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 12noon The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Free Spirit  O Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 20 February   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10.00 am Ladies Fitness Group H Enq: Office 9560 3580 
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
11.15 am English Conversation R4 Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
7.30 pm Uniting Voices  R1 Enq: Barbara Hurst 9803 9346
             Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Friday 21 February
9.30 am Lectionary Group R2 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 am Cooee Scrabble Group F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Youth Group  O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Saturday 22 February
10.00  am      Planning Day  R1 Enq: Helen Stewart 9561 4314
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Today’s Flowers in the church
Arranged by: Alanee Hearnshaw

A Thank You and A Request
For many years Glenn Laub has cleaned our church toilets on a Monday 
morning to ensure our weekly guests have nice facilities.  Glenn has done 
a wonderful job and we say a big thank you.  We now need to ask for a 
volunteer to take up this task. If you feel you can restock toilet paper, 
ensure the bowls and toilet floors are clear of rubbish and clean, please 
contact Warren Greenwood on 9803 8373.
Thank you Glenn - a wonderful gift of many years to Glen Waverley 
Uniting Church.
Warren Greenwood.

Today...  
Safe Church Think Tank - Sunday 16 February at 1pm
As we grow together in discerning how the recent Safe Church proposal 
will look for Glen Waverley Uniting Church, we will be holding a Safe 
Church Think Tank session in Room 1 on Sunday 16 February at 1pm. 

Easter issue of NewView
The theme for the Easter issue of NewView will be ‘Reconciliation’, in its 
sense of a bringing together again, or a healing of broken, estranged 
relationships.  Your experiences, anecdotes and reflections on this topic are 
welcomed until March 31. We also look forward to reports of recent 
happenings in our GWUC community, to bring us up-to-date with what 
others have been doing in the first months of this year.
Any enquiries to Robin Pope, 9561 7021 or popesr@aapt.net.au

Planned Giving Letters
Half yearly Planned Giving letters can be collected from the table in the 
foyer.
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